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Temporary detour of portion of Michigan Street to begin Monday, May 15
 

[DULUTH, MN] A temporary closure of a section of Michigan Street will begin on
Monday, May 15 to facilitate utility work to the building at 102 S 27th Avenue W.
Eastbound Michigan Street traffic at 27th Avenue W is anticipated to be closed from
Monday, May 15 to Monday, May 22. One lane of westbound traffic will remain open
during the detour. Vehicle traffic will be detoured to W Superior Street. Businesses will
remain accessible to local traffic.
 
 

A map of the detour is below.
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27th and Michigan Detour Map
   
   


